
November 9, 2010 Special Meeting 

Proposed Budget Meeting of Garfield Town Board  
Tuesday, November 9, 2010 – 6:30 p.m. 
Garfield Town Hall  
 
 
The proposed budget meeting of the town board of the Town of Garfield was 
called to order by Chairman Steve Dickinsen, at 6:45 p.m. on Tuesday, 
November 9, 2010 Full board present. Meeting notice verified. Board 
reviewed summary budget, motion by Lamoine Hanson, seconded by 
BobRindahl to approve. Motion carried.  
 
Motion to approve the levy at $108,150 made by Bob Rindahl, seconded by 
Lamoine Hanson. Motion carried. 
 
Motion to approve 2011 highway expenditures at $102,222 made by 
Hanson, seconded by Rindahl. Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn made by Alice Glavin, seconded by Don Brasda. Motion 
carried. Meeting adjourned to regular board meeting. 
 
Ardy Robertson, Clerk 


